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INTERIM EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR GREG SLAVONIC TAKES CHARGE ON THE FIRST DAY AT THE 
OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS 

 

The Oklahoma Department of Veterans Affairs (ODVA) is excited to announce the appointment of retired 
Rear Admiral Greg Slavonic as its new Interim Executive Director, who officially took charge on March 13, 
2023. Admiral Slavonic brings over 40 years of service to our Nation and his appointment signals an 
important new chapter in the agency's growth and development. 

On his first day, Director Slavonic met with ODVA staff members to introduce himself, learn about the 
agency's history, and listen to their ideas and concerns. He also toured the ODVA Central Office, getting a 
firsthand look at operations and meeting with key personnel. 

Director Slavonic expressed his enthusiasm for his new role and his eagerness to work with the Oklahoma 
Veterans Commission and ODVA team. Director Slavonic’s priority is to “Take care of our Veterans!"  In 
cooperation with the Oklahoma Veterans Commission, a meeting has been scheduled for next week to 
discuss the Sallisaw Veterans Home project and address the construction and project budget issues 
recently brought to light. Other important issues to be discussed include investigating possible past 
information technology vulnerabilities and strengthening cybersecurity and safeguarding Oklahoma 
Veterans’ personal information.  The Director and Commission also plan to review the Oklahoma State 
Auditor and Inspector’s 2018 Special Audit Report and address any unresolved issues as well as conduct 
an updated employee survey at the soonest opportunity. Slavonic stated that he “Is a people guy, 
straightforward with no secrets and we are going to be a team that follows the chain of command.”  
Director Slavonic expects everyone to treat all Veterans, as well as each other, with dignity and respect. 

The Oklahoma Department of Veterans Affairs is confident that Director Slavonic’s leadership and 
experience will be instrumental in driving the agency's success as we move forward in our efforts to serve 
the over 300,000 Oklahoma Veterans.  The entire team looks forward to working with him in achieving 
this shared vision. 

 

Contact: ODVA Communications at 405-523-4004 
Email: Communications@odva.ok.gov 
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